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Baja Portalegre 500 

INFO 2 
The Automobile Club of Portugal congratulates you on your will to participate at the 34th Baja Portalegre 500. 

This edition is being prepared by ACP in cooperation with the Municipality of Portalegre and the Local Health 

Authority of Northern Alentejo, various municipalities of the district of Portalegre, the Civil Protection, PSP 

and GNR. 

 

Due to the pandemic context we live in, and the need to take all precautions while organizing a world-class  

event such as the 34th Baja Portalegre 500, it is mandatory that all persons (team members and organization) 

with access  to the Service  Park  and the  Nerpor Building are tested and receive a negative result of for a 

SARS-CoV-2 type rRT-PCR  test in the 96 hours  prior to the arrival  at the event. 

Next week we will issue detailed information on the procedures and schedules to be adopted by the teams on 

how to carry out their mandatory rRT-PCR, as well as on the procedures that each Team Manager must later 

use to communicate to the ACP the conformity/results of the whole team. 

 

Please be aware that it is mandatory that all teams respect the dead-lines for sending all the necessary 

documents and information. Should ACP not receive in due time everything that has been requested, the team 

might not be able do participate at the Baja. We also inform physical copies of the documents hereby 

requested will not be received at accreditations or administrative checks. 

 

VERY IMPORTANT 

 

Documentation to be sent before October 26th:  

• All documentation for vehicles, drivers and co-drivers (admin checks) to: acpmotorsport@acp.pt 

• Service Team Form (team managers, mechanics, assistants) to: termos.bajaportalegre@acp.pt 

• Terms of responsibility – Baja Participation (drivers, co-drivers, riders) – includes Mini Baja, to: 

termos.bajaportalegre@acp.pt 

 

All documents to be filled, signed and sent to termos.bajaportalegre@acp.pt will be available at the link: 

https://www.bajaportalegre500.com/ 

These documents are editable PDF forms. 
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Due to the public health situation, as a result of the pandemic of the new Coronavirus Covid-19 and its 

unpredictable evolution, mandatory measures or restrictions may be established by the Portuguese 

authorities that impose changes to the regulations and programs. Any changes as a result of these measures 

or restrictions will be communicated to competitors by amendments to the Regulations or by Information 

from the Organizer. 

Foreign competitors will have to take into account the guidelines of the countries of origin when travelling to 

and from Portugal and the conditions imposed by Portugal on persons originating from those countries. 

The ACP wishes all the participants of the 34th Baja Portalegre an excellent race. 


